
  
 

  

Division of Quality Assurance: Notifications & Updates 
 

Attn: All Wisconsin Nursing Homes, Hospitals, Home Health Agencies, 
Hospices, and Intermediate Care Facilities for Person with an Intellectual 
Disability 

COVID-19 Emergency Nurse Aide Training Program Website & Webinar – Tuesday, April 14, 
2020, at 11 a.m. 

Website:  
In accordance with state and federal regulations, the Division of Quality Assurance has developed 
several training options to respond to the unprecedented need for additional CNAs to join the 
workforce. The purpose of this webpage is to provide clarification and guidance on these 
emergency training options. Please view the emergency nurse aide training program website at 
https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/covid-19/nurse-aide.htm for complete information. 

Webinar:  
Health care providers and stakeholders are invited to attend a webinar hosted by the Division of 
Quality Assurance (DQA) on Tuesday, April 14, 2020, from 11 a.m.-12 p.m. During this time, DQA 
will respond to questions related to the COVID-19 Emergency Nurse Aide Training Program 
Options. 

Please Submit any questions you would like addressed on the webinar by emailing them to 
DHSDQACOVID19@dhs.wisconsin.gov by noon on Monday, April 13, 2020. The webinar will be 
held using Zoom, an online meeting technology, with a call-in option provided. 

To Join: 
Join Zoom Meeting (click this link to go straight to the room without needing to enter the meeting 
ID and password) 

• Meeting ID: 122-213-079 
• Password: covid19 

Join by Phone: (312) 626-6799 

• Enter 122213079# when asked for the meeting ID 
• Enter # if asked for participant ID 

The webinar will be recorded and posted to the Covid-19: Nurse Aide Webpage. 
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Please do not reply directly to this email message. If you have a question about this information, email 
the Division of Quality Assurance. 
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